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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

March 16, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DE 22-081; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 Revised Compliance Tariff Pages: 4th rev pgs 22 and 23 

 Tariff: NHPUC No. 21 

 Issued: February 13, 2023  

Effective: January 1, 2023 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

In response to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission’s letter of non-compliance 

dated March 15, 2023, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty submits this cover 

letter with an electronic copy of its tariff page according to NHPUC Order No. 26,745 Nisi in Docket 

No. DE 22-081, dated December 14, 2022.  Specifically, the enclosed, revised Fourth Tariff Page 23 

corrects the value for the Lost Revenue Mechanism in the Company’s February 13, 2023, 

compliance tariff filing.  In addition, the Company has corrected the docket number referenced in 

the footer of Fourth Revised Pages 22 and 23 and has changed the issued date accordingly. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 


